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September 2024 

 

To Our Valued Clients and Community Contacts, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you that, after careful consideration, the 

Center for Problem Gambling will be closing its doors by the end of the year. 

As part of this transition, we will no longer be accepting new clients or conducting additional intakes 

effective immediately. However, our team is fully committed to supporting our current clients during this 

period of change. We are working diligently to help you find alternative treatment options that will best 

meet your needs. 

Over the next few weeks, your provider will be in touch with you to discuss potential referrals to other 

treatment centers or services in the area. Our goal is to ensure a smooth transition for your ongoing 

care and to provide you with the necessary resources and support. 

We want to thank you for trusting us with your care, and we deeply appreciate the opportunity to have 

been part of your journey. We are committed to making this transition as seamless as possible and will 

do everything we can to support you in the process. 

 

Sincerely, 

Center for Problem Gambling 

650 Warren Street, Albany, NY 12208 

P: 518-462-6531 

E: Intake@capitalcounseling.org 

W: centerforproblemgambling.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


